MEMORANDUM   

DATE:		June 22, 2015

TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

FROM:	Howard J. Hoffman, EPA - OGC

SUBJECT:	June 22, 2015 Phone Call with EDF Regarding Proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants 


SUMMARY
On June 22, 2015, Vickie Patton of the Environmental Defense Fund (EDF) called to discuss legal issues concerning the proposed Clean Power Plan for existing power plants.
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